David Harden

From: Leslie Sanford

Sent: Friday, April 19, 2019 8:39 AM
To: David Harden

Subject: FW: Letter of Support

Please see answers below

Leslie W. Sanford

Human Resources Manager/Grants Coordinator
City of Marco Island

50 Bald Eagle Drive

Marco Island FL 34145

Telephone: 239-389-3970

Fax: 239-389-4359
Isanford@cityofmarcoisland.com

From: Marien Ruiz - 3546 <Marien.Ruiz@colliersheriff.org>
Sent: Friday, April 19, 2019 8:27 AM

To: Leslie Sanford <LSanford@cityofmarcoisland.com>
Subject: RE: Letter of Support

Good Morning:

1. Ineed to submit before June 10, so we still have time.
2. We haven’t fully decided on the program, but they are thinking either Mental Health or Buying Vehicles.

I hope this helps, let me know if you have more questions.
Thanks and have a great day!

Marien

From: Leslie Sanford <LSanford@cityofmarcoisland.com>
Sent: Friday, April 19, 2019 8:22 AM

To: Marien Ruiz - 3546 <Marien.Ruiz@colliersheriff.org>
Subject: RE: Letter of Support

;External Message: Please use caution when opening attachments, clicking links, or replying to this message.

| drafted the letter and asked the new City Manager to sign it.

He has a few questions,
1. How soon do you need this letter back? He feels that it should go in front of City Council
2. The Title of the Project states “Law Enforcement Programs” — Do you have a brief description of the

project that | can share with him?
Thanks, Leslie

Leslie W. Sanford




